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8th September 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,
Happy September! I hope you all summered well and managed to enjoy yourselves over the long break as much as you were intending to. We have been blessed with endless happy faces all week - thank you for making sure that your child was ready for the return to school.
I would like to extend a very warm welcome to all of our new parents and pupils; I trust that you will all enjoy Denton for the very special place that it is. A further special welcome to Mrs Sarah Reeves, our new Special Educational Needs Coordinator, and welcome back to Miss Hilary Pomfret, who has returned to Year One after maternity leave. We are very much looking forward to working with you all in what promises to be another exciting year at Denton. 
School Dinners

School dinners now cost £2.10 per day and need to be paid for on a daily basis. You can also pay on a weekly basis; the money for that week will need to be received on a Monday. Please ensure that your child’s dinner money is in a named container. School dinners are free for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. Children in other year groups may be eligible for Free School Meals; our School Office staff will be very happy to help you with any queries regarding this. 
Timings of the School Day
School starts at 8.50am; the school gate is open to children from 8.40am every day. It is expected that your child arrives at school on time every day. School ends at 3.20pm. 

Contact Details

Please ensure that the school office has your contact details; it is vital that we are able to contact you in case of any emergency involving your child. 

Attendance/Absence

Please remember that you must contact the school immediately regarding any absence concerning your child; this is a safeguarding expectation. 

After-School Clubs

Most clubs will be starting during the week beginning Monday 11th September and most clubs run by teachers will begin from Monday 18th September. Clubs will be offered at lunchtimes and after school; details will follow shortly from the organisers of clubs. Please contact the School Office if you have any questions or queries regarding this.

Uniform

Thank you for ensuring that the children look so smart at the beginning of the new school year, and thank you for ensuring that they have smart black shoes and the correct PE kit.

Diary Dates:

Term 1

Monday 11th September – Nursery and Reception ‘staggered start’ begins.

Thursday 14th September – Nursery and Reception term begins; Multi-skills begins (3.20 - 4.20pm)

Friday 15th September – Football club begins (3.20 – 4.45pm)

Friday 29th September – Open Afternoon for Parents/Carers for Take One Poet: Michael Rosen (2-3pm; further details to follow)
Tuesday 10th October – Parents’ Evening (5.30 – 7.30pm)
Thursday 12th October – Whales Class Assembly (9.10am); Parents’ Evening (3.30 – 5.30pm)
Monday 16th October – Year 6 PGL trip begins

Tuesday 17th October – Parents’ Evening (4-6pm)
Wednesday 18th October – Year 6 return from PGL trip

Thursday 19th October – Starfish Class Assembly (9.10am)

Friday 20th October – End of Term 1

Term 2

Monday 30th October – Term 2 begins

Thursday 2nd November – School photos (individual and siblings)
Tuesday 7th November – Turtles Class Assembly (9.10am)

Thursday 9th November – Stingrays Class Assembly (9.10am)

Monday 13th November – Peter Pan production (for children to watch)

Thursday 16th November – Penguins Class Assembly (9.10am)

Thursday 23rd November – Pelicans Class Assembly (9.10am)

Thursday 30th November – Dolphins Class Assembly (9.10am)
Friday 1st December – FADS Christmas Fayre (afternoon; further details to follow)

Tuesday 5th December – Key Stage One church visit (further details to follow)
Thursday 7th December – Lobsters Class Assembly (9.10am); Key Stage Two church visit (further details to follow)
Friday 8th December – The Big Sing (further details to follow)

Thursday 14th December – Sea Lions and Puffins Christmas Performance (timings and further details to follow)

Wednesday 20th December – End of Term 2; Merry Christmas!
This is not a conclusive list; we are awaiting confirmation regarding several events, including sporting fixtures, class trips and whole school events. We will update you promptly with further dates and any necessary changes. 

I hope you enjoy a fantastic term,

Mr Guy Walsh

Headteacher







�                                                                











Denton C.P. School Newsletter


� HYPERLINK "http://www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk" ��www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk�


Better Never Stops








PAGE  

